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Katten will host the "You've Been Hacked: Preventing and Dealing With Cyber Breaches" program at 
5:00 p.m. on Thursday, January 10. Katten speakers will include Doron Goldstein, co-head of the 
firm's Privacy, Data and Cybersecurity practice; Financial Services partners Susan Light and Richard 
Marshall; and Financial Services special counsel Gary DeWaal. Along with financial services industry 
authorities, they will discuss:

 legal obligations to preserve data and safe keep personally identifiable information;

 legal requirements for written information systems security programs;

 cyber-attack and data breach prevention, detection and mitigation; and

 effective supervision of cybersecurity obligations.

For more information on this event, please contact Nicole Stephens at nicole.stephens@katten.com.
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